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Granada, 8 January 2015 

Dear Colleague, 

We are organizing a new edition of the “Granada Seminar” on “Physics Meets the 
Social Sciences — Emergent cooperative phenomena, from bacterial to human 
group behaviour” that might interest you (perhaps you are familiar with it).  

The meeting will be in the village of La Herradura (“Tropical Coast” of Granada, Spain) 
15−19 June 2015. Luis A.N. Amaral, Alex Arenas, Jayanth Banavar, Albert-László 
Barabási, Andrea Baronchelli, Eshel Ben-Jacob, Rosa M. Benito, Richard Blythe, Juan A. 
Bonachela, Jean-Philippe Bouchaud, Claudio Castellano, Andrea Cavagna, Hugues 
Chaté, Dante R. Chialvo, Kim Christensen, Jose A. Cuesta, Bernard Derrida, Albert Diaz-
Guilera, Jörn Dunkel, Santo Fortunato, Irene Giardina, Jesús Gómez-Gardeñes, Peter 
Grassberger, Dirk Helbing, Charlotte K. Hemelrijk, Hans Herrmann, Bernardo A. 
Huberman, Joseph Indekeu, Henrik J. Jensen, Mogens H. Jensen, Kunihiko Kaneko, János 
Kertész, Mark Klein, Tom Lenaerts, Vittorio Loreto, Simon A. Levin, Michael W. Macy, 
Yamir Moreno, Miguel A. Muñoz, Akira Namatame, Geza Odor, Maxi San Miguel, Angel 
Sanchez, Frank Schweitzer, Didier Sornette, Gyorgy Szabo, Katarzyna Sznajd-Weron, 
Boleslaw Szymanski, Raul Toral and Matthew S. Turner have tentatively agreed to 
participate, and other top scientists, young researchers and students will also join and 
help us with the friendly and stimulating atmosphere that characterizes these meetings.  

http://ergodic.ugr.es/cp posts updates concerning past editions, venue, lodging, 
program and abstract submission. Participants with an accepted presentation may 
still apply for partial financial help consisting of subsidized hotel fare that include 
the registration fee (details in the PDF //ergodic.ugr.es/cp/subsidizelodging.pdf).  

Please spread the word to relevant colleagues and students. 

Looking forward to meeting you, 

With best regards, 
 
 
 
 

Joaquin Marro, Director of Seminar 
Institute “Carlos I” for Theoretical and Computational Physics, 
University of Granada, Spain 
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